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Dear friends and benefactors,  
 
Compassion Foundation sincerely grateful and thank you merit of benefactors. In 2013, the total 
proceeds of the charity program was $ 90,642. Your contribution has expressed your belief in the Tu Bi 
Foundation through charity work to help those suffering in their homeland, India and the Philippines. 
That trust is a great encouragement to the compassionate volunteers. We would like to wish our 
benefactors, friends and their families a happy and happy life.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The program of helping African victims of the Haiyan 
Super Typhoon was made on January 8, 2014. At the 
last minute, the Association received donations from 
Buddhists in VA, and the total amount donated was The 
Philippine Embassy is $ 19,120 with 1,000 paper cranes. 
Jose Cuisia 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Total 
$ 90,642 USD 

Relief for Flood Victims 

Scholorships 

Philippines Huricane Haiyan Relief 

Construction, School Repair, Clothes 

Concrete Bridge Construction 

Water Well and Charity in India 

New Year gift for Leprosy and Blind 

Charity Gift 

Medicine and Treatment 

Small Business Loan 

Books for Youth Library & Primary School 

Bikes for poor students 
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The money was donated to 'Feed the Hungry, Inc.'. Please read the newsletter at: 
  
http://tubifoundation.org/tham-dai-su-quan-philuattan/ and 
http://tubifoundation.org/feed-the-hungry-inc-2014/  
 
The Philippine Embassy has written articles about gift giving and 1,000 paper swan birds to raise funds 
for African victims. 
Http://tubifoundation.org/thousand-paper-cranes/?lang=en  
http://www.vietbao.com/D_1-2_2-349_4-219284_15-2/ (Vietnamese)  
 
 
 
Dear benefactors;  
 
Charity work is reviewed and changed every year to be 
suitable for development and right Needs of people in 
need of help 2014, Assembly Please transfer the 
well construction program at Vietnam into clean 
water fishing program To the people's homes.  
Many poor families No money to pull water into the 
house.  Time Through the Compassion Society has 
helped 30 families have water clean. And now there 
are many families are Looking forward to the help of 
your benefactors; $ 75-100 US can help 1 family get 
clean water.  
 
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/2010/1206  
 
Knowledge and concern to help people poor escape 
difficult scene, and the boss undertakings 'for more 
questions and not to fish'. For Help poor families to 
grow themselves with his effort, h one years, the 
Association has Carry out the program 'marco 
loans: loans interest of 1% ', in Hau Giang and 
very successful. History Le Thanh worked with local 
Relief Society How to implement this program. $ 100 
US there Can help a family escape the danger Poor, 
they have more money to buy more things Used for 
sale. (Image is the market for selling banana chips,  
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Dumplings) This amount will be paid monthly by the borrower for one year. If complete The situation is 
still difficult, it will be continued to borrow next year and the program is reviewed annual. The 
Association requires each family to pig $ 10.00 per day, and the end of the month Have a pay back and 
get 100,000 VND to save. Currently, the Association has 22 families Get help The 1% interest is to 
cover the cost of the volunteers The women's union helps with the cost of monthly payments, and 
keeps track of the activities of each family. The Association is looking forward to receiving the support 
of the benefactors of this program.  
Please let the poor people have the opportunity to rise up and confident of the inability of the strive 
myself. (Please read the post below.)  
 
Http://tubifoundation.org/bai-phat-bieu-y-kien-ve-du-an-vay-von/  
 
Thank you donors for supporting education. From Bi 
Foundation invested a lot of budget into Educational 
programs: scholarship, construction, School repairs, 
clothing and school supplies For poor students, set up 
library bookcase At elementary school. The Association 
wishes to have funds Books to be able to continue 
to make bookcases Libraries in elementary 
schools. (Image mail At Hoa Phu primary school in Cu 
Chi. Turn off All books are for teachers, and there are no 
books for children. (Each View picture book library 
donation. Empty shelves are to book Tu Bi gift on 
30/9/2013. Society has Donated nearly 700 books for 
the first stage and will play the second round in January 
2014)  
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/1968  
 
Although difficult, parents also try to send children to school because they do not want to suffer like 
them. Tuition fees and annuities are increasing, children in Vietnam now like There is no age because 
the whole day goes to school for two hours and more to go to school. Study program He has helped 
many families in trouble and need. And this is c / t that It took time and headaches for so many papers 
and procedures. This is the city The result of Truong Van Ngo students studying veterinary science, has 
received Tu Bi scholarship Since high school.  
 
"Greetings!  It's been a long time since I wrote an email to you, how are you doing?  
Work is going well right?.  
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Dear Miss. On December 26th, you have finished your graduation thesis, the results are as good as you 
would expect. I graduated with good grades. I have already applied for a job, and I will accept this job 
on 2/1. Although the job is a lot of pressure and work must be in the farm throughout. The initial salary 
without a certificate of graduation is about 3-3.5 million per month. And when graduation certificate, 
about 7-8 million / month (including allowance). I would like to share this joy to you. Finally. I wish you 
good health and good work. " 
 
Charity programs in 2013 were reported at:  
 
Aid Report 2013  Http://tubifoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/08/2013_CT_BaoCao.pdf  
 
Charity Report 2013  Http://tubifoundation.org/347/  
 
Upcoming Trips 2014:  

- Presenting the gift of southern priests in January 19, 2012  
Pictures prepared for the relief in Quang Ngai  
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14/202  

- Delivered gifts in Son Tinh district, Quang Ngai on January 22, 2013  
- Delivered gifts in Ba To district, Quang Ngai on January 23,  
- Delivered gifts of visually impaired people in Lien Hoa district, January 25, 2014  
- Give presents in Lao Cai on 8-9 / 2/2014  
- Granting scholarships to students in Hue 15/02/2014  
 
 
(Kindergarten built by clay, waiting for help from the Society of Compassion)  
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Kindergarten classes in San Chai commune, Lao Cai San Chai commune is a border commune bordering 
China (Lu 1 and Lu 2). But the economic life of the people is rather difficult. The total commune has 10 
villages. More than 70% of households belong to poor households. The number of poor households is 
293 households. Total number of students The nursery school is 124 children! Main School: 79 children, 
Ho Tnhen: 20 children, 2 points Lu Dien San: 24 children. Our school about the basic subdivision has 
also been of interest and construction But the main school is also very stubby and difficult! If possible, 
we It is very important to support us to build more kitchens and a fence for the school Ensuring safety 
for children while studying at school. "  
 
On 8-9 February 2014, Compassion Foundation will donate cricketers to the children Donate And 
sweaters, slippers, clothing for the students. At the same time will play things Including rice, blankets, 
salt, instant noodles ... for poor families in San Chai commune. Hope With the love of our 
benefactors, and these wings will warm up The hope of human beings, the children and the 
poor people in Lao Cai.   "Paper cranes represent hope, health, happiness, and longevity. "  
 
Tu Bi Foundation sincerely grateful to you, your grandmother, Uncle Uncle and siblings Volunteers in 
the United States and Vietnam. Society can not perform chapters Charity if there is no noble heart 
contributed to the chapter Submission is accomplished. "Give people more fun, help people less 
suffering."  
 
Sincerely grateful to the benefactors who have supported us in many aspects from the spirit to the 
material for many years. We wish all our benefactors and friends a happy, peaceful, and successful new 
year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tax deductable please send to: 
Tu Bi Foundation: 4901 Powell Road, Fairfax VA 22032 

 


